
File No. 13-0754

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the appointment of
Mr. Raymond Chan as the permanent General Manager, Los Angeles Department of Building and
Safety (LADBS).
 
Recommendation for Council action:
 
RESOLVE that the Mayor’s appointment of Mr. Raymond Chan as the permanent General Manager,
LADBS, is APPROVED and CONFIRMED.
 
Financial Disclosure Statement:  Pending.
 
Background Check:  Pending.
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted.
 

TIME LIMIT FILE – JUNE 1, 2014 
 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION – MAY 30, 2014)
 
Summary
 
At a regular meeting held on April 29, 2014, the Planning and Land Use Management Committee
met with Mr. Raymond Chan regarding his appointment as the permanent General Manager,
LADBS.  After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that Council approve
the appointment of Mr. Raymond Chan as the permanent General Manager, LADBS.  This matter is
now forwarded to Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
 
 
 
MEMBER VOTE
HUIZAR: YES

CEDILLO: YES

ENGLANDER:   ABSENT
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-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-

http://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=13-0754

